
 

                      10-01-2017 

                        TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

This letter has been written to certify that Dr. Nader-Alipour Manuscript “Letter to editor 

“entitled “Helicobacter is preserved in yeast vacuoles! Does Koch's Postulates 

confirm it?” has been edited by Dr. M.B. Rafi, Professor of Neurology at Thomas 

Jefferson University, Philadelphia PA, USA and I have checked it. His manuscript has not 

Grammer error,it can be published in your journal.  

 

 


